
Sent: 25/02/2025 9:28:44 AM
Subject: DA2025/0132

Dear sir/ madam

As a resident of Manly Vale nearby I object to the DA to build a McDonald's at the 7 miles site.
These connecting roads are currently a nightmare to cross as a pedestrian and very busy.
Almost every day I witness a near miss by both cars and pedestrians and bikes.

It will also generate a lot of mess and I would expect the nearby main bus stop would become
a hang out for unruly teenagers. Surely there must be other locations that McDonald's could
consider.

Sincerely
Sean Keevil


